



Summer Term Newsletter





INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

Number 322 - 7th July 2017

Dear Parents

Welcome to this week's newsletter.

Music Concert

Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you who attended the music concert organised by Mr Turner. I am sure you will agree that we are very fortunate to have such an amazing music teacher who works with our children and be able to produce such an enjoyable event for everyone. The children all gave fabulous performances and the concerts were an absolute pleasure to watch. We are looking forward to more children taking up a new instrument in September which will hopefully lead to a variety of instruments being played at our next music concert.

School trips

We have had a busy couple of weeks with many trips taking place. The children have been amazing on these trips and have represented our school magnificently. I would like to say a particular thank you to all the staff and parents who have been involved in our school trips which have all been an excellent success. Please ensure that you send any outstanding money for the trips to the office, in an envelope with your child's name on it.

Sport's Day

Sport's Day took place on the 26th June and it was a real success. Thank you to Mr Faley and his team for organising it. We certainly have quite a few talented athletes who I am sure will hear more of in the future. Thank you to all the parents and relatives who came along to cheer the children on.

Summer Fayre

Our summer fayre is on Sunday 9th July from 12.30 to 2.30 so please do come and support the school. There will be many stalls and something to do for everyone so please do come and join us and support our school. This is such an important event in fundraising for the school especially in times like these when the schools are really struggling due to severe budget cuts.

The summer production takes place on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th July and tickets have already gone on sale. Please make sure you have purchased them as they do sell very fast. There are strict regulations about capacity in the hall so please do respect our reasons for this.

Leavers' Mass

Our Leavers' Mass will take place on Sunday, July 16th at English Martyrs at 11.00 am. It is a very special occasion and we would love to see as many parents and children attending it. I would also like to remind you that the school finishes on Friday 21st July at 1.30pm. There will be NO KIDZONE on this day. I hope this gives you enough time to make childcare arrangements.

Reception and Nursery

The Nursery and Reception children graduation will take place on Wednesday 12th July at 10.45am. It marks a special time for our children in Nursery and Reception and it would be lovely to see as many parents as possible attend it. In addition, their Sport's Day has been scheduled for Friday 14th July at 10.45 am. Parents are very welcome to come and support their children.

Break time snacks

I would like to remind parents that only pieces of fruit or vegetables are permitted at break time. Despite many requests some children are still bringing in various types of snack pots some of which are also too big for their little tummies –these are not permitted. I would also like to remind parents that sweets are not permitted in lunchboxes. As the weather is getting hotter, please ensure your child has a bottle of water to keep them hydrated during the day.

Finally, as we approach the end of another year it is once again very busy times so do please keep an eye on the website, the lobby slideshow and any letters that come out as there is a great deal happening.

God Bless Mrs E McSperrin Head Teacher











FORTHCOMING DATES	
10 July	Y2 Welsh Harp
14 July	Y6 Prom 6 to 8pm
16 July	Y6 Leavers Mass @ English
	Martyrs Church 11.00am
17/18 July	Revolting Children summer
	production 7.00pm
20 July	Leavers assembly 10.00am
21 July	Last day finish @1.30pm
5 Sept	School opens for the autumn
	term 8.30am

Revolting Children

Monday 17th & Tuesday 18th July 2017

7.00pm in the school hall

Only <u>120</u> tickets available for each performance **AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE**

Tickets ON SALE NOW

IF YOUR CHILD IS IN THE PRODUCTION PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU BUY EARLY

PRICE OF TICKETS ARE

ADULT £3.00 CHILD £1.50

SEE MRS HANEEF IN THE OFFICE





SUMMER FAYRE

Please note the summer fayre starts at 12.30pm and finishes at 2.30pm on Sunday 8th July.

Please bring some cakes with you to sell on the cake stall.

Thanking you in advance.

SCHOOLS OPENS FOR THE AUTUMN TERM ON TUESDAY 5^{TH} SEPTEMBER AT 8.30AM.

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS FULL WINTER UNIFORM AND ALL ITEMS HAVE THEIR NAMES ON THEM. PLEASE USE SEW ON LABELS - THEY DO NOT COME OFF.

School Trips/Dinners/Kidzone

Please ensure that you have sent in any outstanding payments before we break up for the summer holidays.

All money has to be banked and off the premises before we finish.

School website address is as follows:www.clitherow.brent.sch.uk